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Jim Wilgus 
Director, CCDOT 

 

    
 

 
 

Public Information Open House 

Welcome Letter  

August 24, 2017 
 

Thank you for attending the Public Information Open House (PIOH) for the Old 41 Highway Bridge over 

the CSX Railroad replacement, Cobb County Department of Transportation (CCDOT) Project X2116. 

Our goal is two-fold: 1) to provide you with information on the proposed project and 2) to provide an 

opportunity for you to give us your comments on the proposed project. In this handout package, you will 

find a project map and a comment card. 

 

As you enter the room, please take a look at the project displays. County and City representatives, 

wearing nametags, are available to discuss the project and answer your questions. There will be no 

formal presentation. 

 

We hope you will take the opportunity to tell the us what you think. Listed below are several ways to 

comment on the project. Your comments are important to us and, should you provide comments by one 

of the methods noted below, we will respond to you in writing usually within 30 days of the close of the 

comment period. All comments will become part of the project’s official record. 

 

While you are attending the open house, you can provide your comments today by filling out the comment 

card provided with this handout and dropping it in the comment box. 

You can also provide your comments by September 7, 2017 by sending them to:  

Ms. Karyn Matthews 

Cobb County Department of Transportation 
1890 County Services Pkwy. 
Marietta, GA 30008 
karyn.matthews@cobbcounty.org 

 

The project displays and plans will be available for review for ten days after this open house at the Cobb 

County Department of Transportation Headquarters at the address listed above. Following the ten-day 

public comment period, a copy of all comments received will be available by request at the address listed 

above. 

 

Again, thank you for attending this open house. If you should have any questions or need additional 

information, feel free to contact the project manager, Karyn Matthews, P.E., CCDOT Project Manager, 

770-528-3865 or karyn.matthews@cobbcounty.org or  the Consultant Project Manager, Garrick Edwards 

P.E., AECOM Project Manager 678-808-8800. 
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________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

COMMENT CARD 
 

Please print responses. 

Name        

Email                                                            

Address    

 
 

 
 

 

Do you support the project? (check your response) 

□ For □ Against □ Conditional □ Uncommitted 

General Comments   
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

How did you hear about this Open House? (check) □ Newspaper □ Signs □ Cobb DOT Website 

□ Radio □ Word of Mouth □ Social Media □ Other    

 
 

Mail/Email by September 7, 2017 to: 
Ms. Karyn Matthews 

Cobb County Department of Transportation 
1890 County Services Pkwy 

Marietta, GA 30008 
karyn.matthews@cobbcounty.org 
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